
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – August 11, 2008 
 

Present:     John Strasser, Richard Bielefield, Harry L. Reid 

                  Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:      None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Town Offices will be closed on September 1, 2008 in observance of the Labor Day 

holiday. 

 

The Selectmen discussed the April 2008 law change in shoreline restrictions from the 

DES and will contact the DES with questions. 

 

The Selectmen approved the use of the Sugar Hill Meetinghouse on Friday August 15
th

 

by the North Country Chamber Players for a rehearsal. 

 

The Selectmen will meet with Jennifer Stonecipher of Horizon Engineering on Monday 

August 18th in regard to the Licensing of Motor Vehicle Salvage Yards. 

 

The Selectmen approved a building permit for Ashley Dowse on Lovers Lane.  Map 214, 

Lot 17.   Addition – 26x24 Living Area on back of house. 

 

MR. REID made a motion to accept the minutes of August 4, 2008 seconded by MR. 

STRASSER.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by MR. STRASSER the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. The next 

scheduled meeting will be on Monday, August 18, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 

5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 
 

 

 

 


